
Enford Street, London W1H 1DL | 020 7641 4130 | stmarys.bryanston.net |  office@stmbs.org.uk 

ST	MARY’S		BRYANSTON	SQUARE	
School	Newsletter	
Friday	12th	June	2015	

Summer Fair 

 
A final message from the Friends 
Please join us at the summer fair this Sunday - there 
will be food, drinks, a bouncy slide and lots of other 
fun family activities. 
 
If any parents are available to help on the day, please 
come to school around 11am - or if you are able to help 
prepare the school for Monday afterwards, that would 
be gratefully welcomed as well! 

 
Assemblies this term: 

Green Team and British Land  
Yesterday, volunteers from British Land worked with 
our Green Team on ways to promote healthy eating 
around the school, and to make a mud play area for 
the Early Years. Here they are in action: 

 
 
 
 
 

We are very grateful to the volunteers for their time 
and enthusiasm, and very proud of our wonderful 
Green Team.  

 
Online Payments 
Ms Cahill will be sending out information next week 
about whether parents would be interested in starting 
to make online payments to the school. We think this 
might make things easier for parents, and ideally, we 
would like to reduce the amount of cash we handle in 
school. Please let Ms Cahill know your thoughts. 
 

Ice Lollies 
From next week, we will be selling 
ice lollies after school to raise money 
for summer trips. The days we will 
be selling on will depend on the 
weather, so watch out for the lollies on sunny days! 
 
Looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at 
the Summer Fair on Sunday—it should be a wonderful 
time for us all. 
With all best wishes, 

 
 

Emily Norman—Headteacher 

19.6.15—F2 
26.6.15—F1 
10.7.15—Y5 

3.7.15—Sports Day 
16.7.15—Church service 
17.7.15—Y6 Leavers’ Presentation 


